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The Elementary Raffle was a HUGE success. We raised approximately $27,000 between ticket
sales and monetary donations from local businesses. Every elementary teacher will receive
money for their classroom and each grade level will receive money to be used for field trips and
PBIS quarterly parties. We plan to continue having a TRIBE store at each grade level for
students PK-4. They will be able to purchase different items with the TRIBE tickets earned for
positive behavior. A huge thank you to all of the businesses that gave monetary donations and/or
raftle prizes.

The preschoolers had a wonderful time visiting the Phelps Youth Pavilion! Students were able to
interact with manipulatives in 3 different stations. "Around the World" students were able to put
on a play, build with oversized materials, and play in homes of various cultures. "Back in Time"
students could ride a time machine, milk a cow by hand, and play in a one room schoolhouse.
"Dino World" students could dig for fossils, climb a volcano, and play with an interactive floor
game. It was a great hands-on experience for everyone!

Gallagher Bluedorn’s Kaleidoscope on the Road show will be coming to New Hampton
Elementary on Tuesday and students will be able to watch The Ugly Duckling.

3rd and 4th graders have explored the ISASP practice tests and are reading to take their
assessments this week. They will also be completing the Conditions for Learning survey. Staff
and parents are also invited to take the survey.

We had our Preschool Open House last month and currently have 38 3 year olds and 51 4 year
olds preregistered. We’ve also taken a lot of calls regarding the before and after school care that
will be at the elementary through Little Sprouts next year.

We earned $2715.43 from the spring elementary book fair. This means we were able to get 237
new books for our libraries along with new STEM items from Scholastic. We had an amazing
turn out from our community and parents supporting the book fair!



